
Columbia Borough Police Department 

Police Officer Employment Advertisement 

 

The Columbia Borough Police Department is currently accepting applications for 

Police Officer.  The 2024 starting salary is $60,000/year (uncertified) with 

competitive annual increases.  Act 120 preferred, but the Department will send 

new hires needing Act 120 certification to the Police Academy.  Special 

assignments are available.  Applications must be submitted through 

PoliceApp.com by Monday, September 30, 2024.  Please contact Chief Jack 

Brommer at brommerj@columbiapd.org or 717-684-7735 with any questions.  A 

date for the oral interview will be announced at the beginning of October 2024. 
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